
COMMUNITY MEMO: UNIFORM UPDATE & INFORMATION
MEMO SENT: FEBRUARY 2025

We have made some minor changes to our Expectations policy (click here), in 
particular uniform expectations. They are as follows:

• Religious headwear is welcomed as part of our uniform. However, it must not impede on the school badge, 
tie or the students face. It must be black, in keeping with our professional attire.

• If the student does not have the relevant PE kit for any reason, a plain black t-shirt will be acceptable to take 
part.  The student must bring a note from home stating why they do not have correct kit.

• After a successful trial this week, we will be moving all our behaviour reporting and monitoring system from 
ClassCharts to Bromcom as of Monday 3rd March. This will now enable us and yourselves to access all 
attendance and behaviour data in one place.

• In order for you to have full access to all attendance and behaviour data for your child, you will need the My 
Child At School App.

• All future correspondence will be sent via the My Child At School app therefore it is essential you have this to 
keep up to date with any Academy information. Click here for the previously sent information.
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https://newsomeacademy.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/Expectations-Policy-2024-25-1.pdf
https://newsomeacademy.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/01/Bromcom-MCAS-communication.pdf
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